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Class Eight/Nine
Thursday 24th October 2014
Project 
Your next project will have a bonfire theme! We would like you to write a poem inspired by the thought of bonfire night. You can use any aspect of bonfire night as your poem – the history, sights, sounds etc.

It is really important that you bring your poem into school on Monday the 3rd of November because we are going to pick some from each class to perform in our Key Stage assembly on the 5th of November. 

Spellings 
We will investigate the spelling of words with silent letters after the holidays. Please come to your spelling session on Thursday with a list of ten words that contain silent letters.
Maths
After the holidays we will be looking at a range of multiplication methods. Which methods do you prefer to use. We will also investigate area and perimeter.

A new MyMaths task has been set related to these aspects of mathematics. Please try and complete these by the end of the holidays. Well done to those children who have completed all the previous tasks set on time – keep it up!

Please make sure you’re working on your club tests at home as it will make a real difference to your times tables recall.
English

We will be writing exciting stories with flashbacks. Can you find a flashback in the story you are reading? If so bring it in to share with the class. 
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